
Ida Public Schools 

Guidelines and Plan for Continued Learning for the 2021-2022 Year 

Syllabus 

Teacher:  Mrs. Spires 

Grade: Elementary resource room math and reading 

Mode of Communication: 

*Email: spires@idaschools.org 

*Google Classroom: www.classroom.google.com  

*Virtual Meetings:  TBD 

Modes of Instruction: 

*Zoom will be the main mode of instruction unless a student is unable to attend.  Daily assignments will 

be put on Google Classroom and Big Ideas math.   

Materials Needed: 

*electronic devise, internet access, textbooks, paper/pencils 

Responsibilities: 

Teacher: 

*provide, manage, and monitor all student learning 

*provide due dates for required assignments and give timely feedback on success and progress 

*monitor student engagement and learning through participation and completion of assignments 

*communicate regularly with students/parents 

*provide a range of meaningful learning opportunities that meet the needs of all learners 

Student: 

*follow teacher instructions on all assignments 

*complete and return all assigned work to the teacher on the due date 

*check Google Classroom daily for new assignments 

Parent/Caregiver/Family Responsibilities: 

*review work assigned to the student 

*reserve a space for student to complete work 

*contact teacher if your child is needing additional support 

http://www.classroom.google.com/


*Talk to student about their work every day 

*Help student establish and follow regular daily routines 

Curriculum: 

*Reading-Reading Street Series, All About Reading 

*Math-Big Ideas Series, Moby Max 

Formative Assessments:  Assignments, quizzes, and tests will provide formative feedback, which will 

allow for the teacher to monitor student progress and guide planning.  These grades will be used to 

calculate grades for each marking period. 

Evaluation of Participation:  Students need to complete all assignments.  These will be used to calculate 

grades for each marking period. 

A general rule for you to follow: 

If you have any questions whatsoever about your child’s performance, please do not hesitate to contact 

the teacher.  

 


